
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2013 
 
 
 
Mr. David Danner, Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
RE:  Cascade Natural Gas Corporation's 2014 Integrated Resource Plan Work Plan 
 
 
Pursuant to WAC 480-90-238, enclosed for filing is Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s Work 
Plan for its 2014 Integrated Resource Plan (IRP or Plan).  This document provides an outline of 
the content for the Plan, the timing of the plan development and the method for assessing 
potential resources.  Cascade will also formally request an extension of the IRP due to significant 
changes in the configuration of SENDOUT optimization model as well lack of significant 
changes since acknowledgement of our last IRP in August 2013. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Work Plan, please contact me at (206) 617-2708 or via 
email at mark.sellers-vaughn@cngc.com. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
CASCADE NATURAL GAS CORPORATION 

 
Mark Sellers-Vaughn 
Manager, Supply Resource Planning  
 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
 


